
Dove Bank Primary School 

Weekly Bulletin - 13.12.2024 

Mince Pie Afternoon Monday 16th 1.15-3pm 

We look forward to inviting you in to school for a 
mince pie on Monday afternoon from 1.15 until 3pm; 
this will be a very special afternoon as each class will 
be treating us to a musical performance. There will 
also be performances from the choir, ukuleles and 
recorders.  

St Thomas Christmas Service   

On Wednesday the 18th of December, at 9am, we will 
be walking the children down to St Thomas's Church 
for their Christmas church service. We would love for 
you to come along and join in with the service, which 
will be led by Reverend Baker. If you can help us to 
walk down, please let your child’s teacher know. 

Christmas Crafts - Tuesday 17th December 

You are invited in to school to join in our Christmas 
craft afternoon from 1.15 until 3pm. We have             
wonderful activities planned, 1-2 adults per child   
maximum please. You are welcome to move between 
classes if you have more than one child at school. 

Nursery visitors are welcome to join from 2pm in or-
der to ensure that children who have a sleep have 
plenty of time to wake up properly.  

 

PTFA Disco Thursday 19th December 

The Christmas disco will be £2 per pupil entry. Rec and KS1 will go straight to the disco from 
school (please send your child in with their disco clothes). They will leave at 4:15 from their 
usual exits. KS2 will start at 4:30 and end at 5:30. Children will be dismissed via their usual 
exits.  

Class Christmas Parties and Christmas    
Jumper Day Friday 20th  

 

 

What a Week! 

We have had such a great week at school this week to begin the Christmas season. The children 
performed beautifully in their nativity, and they made us all very proud! 

As well as this, we took the school choir out to Victoria Hall on Wednesday where they performed in 
the annual Christmas concert. They were absolutely incredible! The local residents heard how great 
they were and they asked for them to perform at Whitehall Methodist Church - which they happily 
entertained a group of Kidsgrove residents in conjunction with Approach Dementia Support.  

On Thursday, the children enjoyed a delicious Christmas lunch and today the school is filled with an 
array of festive jumpers!  

This has warmed us up well for the final week of the term, where we have our usual calendar of 
events - all listed below! Please do not feel the pressure to attend every event - we try to put a few 
events on to accommodate as many parents as possible. The staff will ensure that all the children 
have a great time! 

A huge thank you for the ongoing support!  

 




